
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Marousi, 12/12/2017 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

Comments on Recent Media Articles 

With regard to the recent articles that appeared in the electronic media, DTCA HYGEIA SA 
(“HYGEIA”) informs the investing community of the following: 

1.      HYGEIA has never issued any announcements to the investing community as to the 
acquisition of a 2.76% stake in Dromeus Global Opportunities Fund. In accordance with 
Article 24(2b) of Greek Law 3461/2006, any natural person or legal entity that acquires at 
least 0.5% of the voting rights in a company must issue a relevant announcement within 
three (3) working days. 

2.      HYGEIA states that it is in no way affiliated with Dromeus Global Opportunities Fund.  

 

 


